
 

  

Upcoming Field Work Notice – Lawrence Street Combined Sewer Separation 
Project 

 
As part of the City of Port Townsend’s Lawrence Street Combined Sewer Separation Project, 
the City’s geotechnical contractor will be conducting soil borings along Lawrence Street to 
collect subsurface information that will guide utility and roadway design. 
 
What to Expect: 

 Date & Time: Thursday, July 31st from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
 

 Location: Lawrence Street between Harrison Street and Monroe Street 
 

 Activity: Geotechnical drilling using a truck-mounted drill rig and support vehicle 
 

 Impacts: Temporary lane closures and localized parking restrictions. Expect minor 
delays and intermittent flagger-controlled traffic. 
 

This work will help inform design for anticipated sewer, stormwater, and street 
improvements as part of the project.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we complete this essential work to improve public 
infrastructure and protect the environment. 

 
For the latest updates and project details, please visit our project webpage: 
www.cityofpt.us/engagept 
 
 

 
 



City Work Map (Work will occur in circled locations): 
 

 


